
-----Original Message----- 
From: Aldona Jonaitis [mailto:ajonaitis@alaska.edu]  
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 2:29 PM 
To: Lynette Bergh 
Subject: Museum as official repository 
 
I am fully supportive of the bill to be named an official repository for natural and cultural history 
collections.  Many university museums around the country are so named by their states, and it is a best 
museum practice for an institution like ours to have that designation. 
Aldona 
 
Aldona Jonaitis 
Interim Director 
University of Alaska Museum of the North www.uaf.edu/museum 
office: 907-474-6989 
cell: 907-978-1903 
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